November 13, 1939

Mre Mo Lo Thompeon
Department of Geology

New Mexico Sohool of ilines
Sooorro, Hew ligxico

Dear Mr, Thompsons _ |
Please acoept my thanks for the reprints of the three
fusulinids papews which you wiore so kind %o send to

me recently. I hope you are finding a good field
around Sooorro, ‘ '

Very sincerely yours,

Hoe B. Stenzel, Goologist

HBS s jw



